87-290

Judicial Inquiry Commission

800 SOUTH MCDONOUGH STREET
SUITE 201
MONTGOMERY, ALABAMA 36104

February 2, 1987

The Commission has received your request for an advisory opinion about whether you
can make a public service announcement congratulating a Girl Scout Chapter for their
75th Anniversary. The Commission understands that the announcement will include
your name and title and that it is not intended as part of a fund raising activity.

it is the opinion of the Commission that the Alabama Canons of Judicial Ethics do not
prohibit you from making the public service announcement under the circumstances
you describe, do not prohibit you from using your name and title under the
circumstances you describe, and do not prohibit you from wearing your robe under the
circumstances you describe.

Sincerely,

JUDICIAL INQUIRY COMMISSION



